
Kokanee Trail Runs canceled
The  2013  Kokanee  Trail  Runs  hosted  by  the  Tahoe  Mountain
Milers Running Club has been canceled this year.

The  U.S.  Forest  Service  requested  this  because  of  the
extensive forest thinning operations in the area where the
running  events  occur,  specifically  between  Taylor  Creek,
Fallen Leaf Lake dam and Cathedral Road.

The Forest Service’s Fall Fish Festival and Camp Richardson
Oktoberfest are still going on Oct. 5-6.

The next Tahoe Mountain Milers Race is Oct. 26 in Carson City
for the Nevada Day 2 mile and 8K Run. Go online for more info.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2013/09/kokanee-trail-r/
http://www.tahoemtnmilers.org/

